A New Vacation At The
Old Address

(NAPSA)—When Americans
get their grills out this year it
won’t be just for traditional family
barbecue. More and more it will
be a weekend-long cookfest and a
vacation at the old address—their
own backyards.

More Americans are finding a
world of flavor in their own back-
yard “grillfest.”

With more families staying
close to home this year, that grill
will get a lot of use. That’s why so
many of those backyard grills are
protected with a tough coating
process that looks like paint but
acts like armor—powder coating.

Powder coating is a dry finish-
ing process in which finely ground
particles of pigment and resin are
electrostatically charged, sprayed
onto a surface, and heated. The
result is an attractive, durable,
high-quality finish that guards
outdoor equipment from rust, cor-
rosion and family wear and tear.
You can count on the grill to be in
great grilling shape for that back-
yard vacation with friends and
family.

For more information, visit
www.powdercoating.org.





